
FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 23, 2018 

LIF SCHEDULE – District Directed 
 

 

1st Bell  7:25 

1st          7:30 - 8:13 

2nd        8:18 - 9:01 

3rd         9:06 - 9:49 

1st Lunch             9:54 - 10:24 
4th           10:29 - 11:14 

4th           9:54 - 10:39 

2nd Lunch           10:44 - 11:14 

5th           11:19 - 12:02 

6th           12:07 - 12:50 

Buses Depart 12:57 

 

Lunches based on 4th period 

1st Lunch – 4, 6 & Auto (minus Gudgeon & Belair) 
2nd Lunch – 2, 3, 5 & 7 (plus Gudgeon & Belair) 
  

BRUIN HAPPENINGS  

2/21-25 ~ Cheer to Nationals in Vegas 

2/23 ~ LIF – District Directed 

2/24 ~ Saturday Academy – 8:00 to 11:00 am 

 

STAFF & STUDENTS  

 Attention ALL athletes turning out for a spring sport this coming 

Monday…Stop by the Cafeteria/Activities Center either during your lunch 

time or afterschool today or before school or during lunch on Monday and 

look for Mrs. Covert or Mr. Stencil to get your clearance band. You will need 

this wrist band in order to attend tryouts/practices on Monday. If you have 

any questions regarding your eligibility stop by and see Mrs. Covert in the 

Athletics office. 

 If you sang in middle school or you sing in your church or in a garage 

band…Choir would like to have you join us!! Sign-ups for Men’s Ensemble and 

Treble Choir are open to everyone, no auditions required. If you are 



interested in Symphonic Choir, Viváce or Del Sonics – our award winning 

Jazz Choir, come see Ms. Cappello to get the audition information. Travel, 

friends, festivals and more make this the perfect choice for your fine 

credit!!! 

 Attention Junior Class – The SAT exam is coming up for juniors on 

Wednesday, March 7th, during the school day. All juniors have already been 

registered to take the SAT for no cost. As we lead up to the test, we would 

ask that parents avoid making appointments during the test, as we are not 

able to interrupt test sessions. Practice materials are online and free 

through student Naviance accounts, as well as online at Khan Academy. We 

will communicate more details about the SAT test as we get closer. 

 Attention Seniors! Graduation Ads are due March 5th! If you or a family 

member would like to create a grad ad for someone, please visit Mr. Sibley in 

room 420 for more information! 

Quote for the day: You can never make the same mistake twice because the second 
time you make it, it’s not a mistake, it’s a choice. 

LUNCH MENU 

FRIDAY ~ Chef’s Choice 
 

 


